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GENERAL MEETING 
 
 Date:  Sunday, June 26, 2011       

 Breakfast: 9:00 am    

 Meeting: Following 

     Location: Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave. 

 

SOCIAL 

 Billy Elliot, the musical.  Sunday July 17, 2011 @ 1:30, Canon Theatre.  

60 Tickets have been reserved for this event.  Only 3 tickets remain. 

Please send in your cheques or bring them to the next General meeting. 

Cost per member is $60, Cost per Non Member is $95.  Please contact 

Stan Ash for further information for Ticket availability   
 

WELFARE 
 
 Birthday Wishes   
 
 July   2011: Stephen Mortfield.  
 August 2011: Arthur Berman, Harvey Dennis, Alan Kazdan, Michael  

   Kestenberg, Mitchell Litvack, Norem Litvak, Jack   

   Muchmaker, Lawrence Richmond 
  

 Mazel Tov to Bro. Norem and Ruth Litvak on the wedding of their 

Grandson Jamie. 
 Mazel Tov to Bro. Stan and Frances Ash on the celebration of their 60th 

Wedding Anniversary. 
 Dear Members.  When a loved one passes away, please remember to 

contact a Funeral Home of your choice with regards to the funeral 

arrangements.  Do not call the Cemetery directors.  They will be 

contacted by the Funeral Home to take care of the burial arrangements. 
 
    OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
 

 The final release of the Constitution will be voted upon at the next General 

meeting.  Please remember to send in your written objections, omissions 

or additions regarding the changes being proposed to the Blue Star Lodge 

Constitution from the last meeting.  These requests will be reviewed by 

the Constitutional committee.  The Constitution has been revamped to 

insure that women could become potential members. 
 In the future, Member’s spouses will only be invited to attend General 

meetings when there is either a guest speaker or some form of 

entertainment. 
 For those people who have Facebook accounts, you can now log into the 

Blue Star Lodge Website and become a Member of the Blue Star Lodge 

Facebook Group by joining the Profile accessible from the Main Page on 

the Website. 
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